
 

 

 
Message from the 

Headteacher 
 

We are nearing the end of our 
first half term and it has been 
another great academic year 
so far here at All Saints.  It 
is delightful to see some of 
our work being recognised in 
the Tameside Reporter and 
the pupils have also been 
working hard creating a 
promotional video to celebrate 
everything that we do.  We 
are looking forward to sharing 
this with you all!  In the 
meantime, please give 
feedback on our school via the 
Ofsted parent view 
website.  This really will 
support us on our ongoing 
journey to making All Saints 
the outstanding school that 
the community of Dukinfield 
deserves.  Many thanks again 
for your ongoing support. 
Mrs Emmett 

 
Accelerated Reader of the 

Week 
 

Lucy Wilkinson has such a 
lovely, positive attitude to 
reading she thoroughly 
deserves to be our latest 
Accelerated Reader of the 
Week.  She is currently 
enjoying the Wimpy Kid series 
by Jeff Kinney.  

 

 
 
 

 
 

Sports’ Desk 
 

Year 7 Mixed Football won 8:2 
against Denton 
Year 7 Mixed Football lost 7:3 
against Droylsden 
 
There is a basketball club 
on after school on Monday – 
everyone is welcome to 
attend. 
 

Mini DASH conference 
 
Last week, 3 students 
represented All Saints at the 
Mini DASH conference at St 
Nicholas’ High School.  The 
theme of the day was St Paul. 
Students participated in a 
range of activities: making 
prayer bracelets, creating 
displays and decorating glass 
all focusing on how the world 
could be improved.  
Pupils thoroughly enjoyed 
their day and were treated to 
a wonderful performance from 
St Nicholas’ own school choir. 

 
Linguist of the Week 
 

Katie 
Lord 
continues 
to excel 
in 
French. 
She 
applies 
herself and makes progress 
every week. Her written work 
is superb and a pleasure to 
read. Keep up your great 
effort, Katie! 

 
A Night at the Races 

 
Everyone from the All Saints 
community is warmly invited 
to our Race Night on Friday 17 
November 2017.   
 
 
The event includes a hotpot, 
raffles, stand-up bingo as well 

lots of races if you fancy a 
flutter!   
Contributions of raffle prizes 
will be gratefully received.   
Anyone wishing to sponsor a 
horse (at £3 each) or a race 
(at £10 each) can do so by 
contacting the school office.  
Watch this space for details of 
how to buy tickets nearer the 
time. 

 
Date for your Diary 

 
Year 11 Parents’ evening: 
Thurs 19 October from 4pm 

 
Term Dates 

 
Autumn Term 2018 : 
Wednesday 5th September to 
Friday 26th October  
  
Monday 5th November to 
Friday 21st December  
     
Spring Term 2019:   
Monday 7th January to Friday 
15th February   
  
Monday 25th February to 
Friday 5th April    
  
Summer Term 2019:  
Tuesday 23rd April to Friday 
24th May 
Monday 3rd June to Friday 19th 
July     
 

Twitter and Facebook 
 

Keep up with news as it 
happens: 
@allsaintsccduk and please 
spread the word about all the 
great things that are 
happening at All Saints by 
liking, sharing and 
commenting on our new 
Facebook page. 
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